
 
 

 

 
APPLICATION FOR SUMMER DOCKAGE PERMIT 
79TH STREET BOAT BASIN 

NOTE: 79th Street Boat Basin is closed and is anticipated to 
reopen in 2028. 

 
Name:   

Address:       Apt. #:    

City:   State:    Zip Code:    

Home Phone:    Cell Phone:     

Email Address:     

 
You do not need to have a boat to apply for the waiting list. If you do have a boat, please 
provide the following information: 

MANUFACTURER:    MODEL:    

REGISTRATION #:   LENGTH:   

BEAM:    DRAFT:    

 
I understand that my position on the waiting list will be determined by the postmark date 
on my envelope. I also understand that the West 79th Street Boat Basin is not adequately 
dredged and therefore navigation for most vessels is limited to high water. 

A $75.00 non-refundable administration fee is required to have your name placed on the 
waiting list. Payment must be by check made payable to: New York City Department of 
Parks & Recreation. Please mail application and payment to: 

New York City Department of Parks & Recreation 
The Arsenal 
830 Fifth Ave. Room 407 
New York, N.Y. 10065 
Attention: Boat Basin Waiting List 

 
 

SIGNATURE:   DATE:   

 
To confirm your current position on the waiting list, please email boatbasinwaitinglist@parks.nyc.gov. 

Dockage permit offers will be sent via postal mail. If you move, please be sure to send your 
updated mailing address to boatbasinwaitinglist@parks.nyc.gov. 

City of New York 
Parks & Recreation 

The Arsenal 
Central Park 
New York, NY 10065 
nyc.gov/parks 

 

mailto:boatbasinwaitinglist@parks.nyc.gov
mailto:boatbasinwaitinglist@parks.nyc.gov

